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IPEX System 1738® PVC Approved for Use with 

Select Weil-McLain Boilers  
 

 

Weil-McLain continues to add more venting options to ease boiler 

installations. As contractors know, jobsite conditions and/or locations 

sometimes present venting challenges. Weil-McLain has now approved 

use of IPEX System 1738® PVC flue gas venting materials with the following 

residential gas boilers: Evergreen (Evergreen Pro), ECO Tec, Ultra, 

AquaBalance and the GV90+.  
  
Our boiler manuals are in the process of being updated to include this 

latest addition. All venting requirements provided in the boiler manuals for 

PVC, and the System 1738 vent manufacturer literature, must be followed.  
If you have any technical questions regarding System 1738 PVC, please 

contact IPEX at 1-800-463-9572 or system1738.com, or ipexna.com. For 

boiler related questions, please contact our Weil-McLain Technical 

Services Department at 1-800-654-2109 (option 2), or email 

wmtechnicalservices@weil-mclain.com  
  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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